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Issue 5 

Dear parents/ carers, 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break.  

I trust you all had a good holiday and enjoyed catching up with family and 

friends.  

Our South Enders have returned and are raring to go! We have launched 

our new value of ‘perseverance’ and look forward to seeing the values jar 

being filled with stones.  

Term 5 is always a busy term with lots of events in the calendar. You can 

access the school calendar on our school website: https://

www.southendjunior.com/ . 

The school photographer will be in school on Tuesday 7th May. These will be 

class photographs only.  

Year 6 SATs week is from Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May. We will be 

opening a little earlier for Year 6 children only on these dates for a breakfast 

club. Following their SATs tests, many of our Year 6 children head off to 

Condover Hall for their residential trip. 

Further information will be sent to you shortly regarding our upcoming History 

Festival which takes place at the end of term. 

We look forward to continuing to work with our South End community this 

term and thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

G Kaur 

Head teacher 
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